

ST. PAUL'S C.E PRIMARY SCHOOL NEVILE ROAD 01617929474

www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents/Carers,

03 February 2017

Polling Day

The school will be closed twice this year as the school is used for a Polling Station. The dates for this year are **Thursday 2nd March** and Thursday 4th May.

Website

We now have a brand new very exciting school website. If you have any thing that you think might be useful for the website, please get in touch. http://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/

Sainsbury's Active Kids Vouchers

We are now collecting Sainsbury's Active Kids Vouchers. This is a wonderful scheme which has been running for many years now. Each year we collect for Sports equipment, which all the children enjoy using. Last year we ordered a variety of balls.

Attendance

Attendance is given the upmost priority at St Paul's. Here are the attendance figures for every class for this week. Our attendance target for each pupil and each class is 96%. The prize for 100% attendance this week went to Abbi, Year 3 class. Well done Abbi.

N - 96%

R - 94.4%

Yr1 - 98.9%

Yr2 - 96.8%

Yr3 - 96%

Yr4 - 100%

Yr5 - 89.3%

Yr6 - 94.5%

Kind regards,

J. Tyers

J. Tyers

Executive Headteacher.

The newsletter is printed out, put on our website, and emailed to those parents who prefer to receive it this way. If you would like to be put on the mailing list, just send an email requesting this to stpaulsnevilerd.ceprimaryschool@salford.gov.uk